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The 2007 recipient of the Paul Van Valkenburg Award was Cheryl Riggs, a legal
assistant in our family law practice group. As an active member of North Heights Lutheran
Church in Roseville, Cheryl has performed mission work in Guatemala and Costa Rica,
supporting the medical and other needs of local orphanages and abused and
abandoned children

The Paul Van Valkenburg Award is awarded annually to recognize an employee for
service to the larger community. Paul is one of our former attorneys whose involvement
with several organizations exemplifies the qualities honored by this award.
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